Russell R. McMurry, P.E.,

Commissioner One Georgia
i Center
600 West Peachtree NW

Georgia Depariment of Transportation At|anta’ GA 30308
(404) 631-1990 Main Office

January 31, 2023

DCCJ Properties, LLC
Dustin McCain

202 E General Stewart Way
Hinesville, GA 31313

Re: Commercial Driveway Letter of Intent; SR119 at Deal Street; Liberty County

The Department has reviewed the proposed set of plans submitted to this office by TR Long
Engineering on the behalf of DCCJ Properties, LLC, regarding the request for a Commercial
Driveway Permit. The Department tentatively approves the plans for a right turn lane, as depicted on
the attached plans, that conforms to the current Georgia Department of Transportation Requirements.
In addition, the Department will determine if any additional improvements are required once all
required documents are submitted for review and approval.

Please be advised the agreement detailed in this letter will expire 1 year from the above date.
Submittal and review of your final plans will be required before a permit can be issued for the
proposed work. For further assistance, please contact Bryan Hillyard at 912-530-4465, or mail at
Georgia Department of Transportation, Attn: Bryan Hillyard, 204 N. Hwy. 301 Jesup, GA 31546.

Sincerely,

FOR: Troy Pittman, P.E.
District Engineer

[t

BY: Joseph Capello,
P.E. District Traffic
Engineer

Attachments
JRC: DBB: BTH



